
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Laura Jordan 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Tuesday, June 8, 2021 8:20 AM 
'Laura W. Jordan ' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: 20210015-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/25/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09716-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Laura W. Jordan <lwilson213@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 7, 20215:42 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20210015-EI 

I am against rising energy costs, especially when our environment & natural resources 
are at risk 

It is ludicrous to me that FPL is asking for extra money to build new fossil fuel 
infrastructure, describing them as "clean energy centers." Natural gas (developed mainly 
by out-of-state fracking) is not "clean energy," and we don't need significant new 
investments in polluting fossil fuels. 

Laura Jordan 
772.332. 1920 
sent from my iPhone 

1 




